Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From: Arif, Syed

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 10:53 AM
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: FW: Trail Ridge Landfill

From: Arif, Syed

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 8:58 AM
To: 'woosley@coj.net’

Cc: Koerner, Jeff

Subject: Trail Ridge Landfill

Jerry,

Based on our conversation earlier | would appreciate if you can process the flare application. Waste Management had
indicated that they were not aware of the Engine installation project at the Landfill. The flare application was submitted to
be in compliance with the NSPS requirements of controlling additional landfill gas that they had started collecting in
February. The new flare has to be in place by end of June. | have asked Waste Management to satisfactorily respond to
your RAI's so that the flare permit can be issued in time to comply with the NSPS requirements. We have in our PSD
project considered the modeling aspect of the additional CO emissions from the new flare. Thanks for your help on this.

Call me if you have any questions.

Syed Arif, P.E

Permit Engineer

Division of Air Resources Management
Department of Environmental Protection
(850) 921-9528 or SC 291-9528



